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From: bruns@sbcglobal .net

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 4:29 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: INTEGRITY

April 8, 2010

Dear Secretary,

Integrity in our markets is absolutely necessary for their continued success. Many feel that the large
short positions in COMEX silver compromises this integrity.

Please create speculative position limits in COMEX silver and restrict hedging exemptions from these
limits.

Respectfully submitted,
Joe H. Bruns

bruns@sbcglobal.net



